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Corporate Loan Program Protocol – Insuring Product
Member Notification:

Win on Wealth (“WOW”) is issuing this notification to clarify the protocols and guidelines of 
the corporate starter/loan program.  WOW has continued to update its network on the 
extensive and time-consuming process of completing the regulatory requirements to 
correctly launch the corporate starter program.  Clearly this has been the primary reason 
for our extended delay in starting the program loans, and for those feeling delayed we 
appreciate your patience.

A major aspect of loan certification and regulatory justification has been the insuring 
guarantees that are processed internally, thereto do not inquire to outside agencies for any 
insurance product relating to the WOW program. To support the proper regulatory 
requirements our licensed lender has connected an underwriting alignment to our 
Insurance company committing to issue a Collateral Assignment Insurance/Life policy is 
established for the WOW members’ corporate officer to be issued to hedge the no-
qualifier, unsecured, no personal guarantee starter loan.

These insurance products will be processed, underwritten and issued internally with our 
insurance provider to meet the strict covenants of the WOW program funding.  No outside 
insurance product will be qualified to fulfil the program guidelines. 

Wow-Win on Wealth will continue to be vigilant about its progress to launch and scale up 
to volume funding, yet we request your patience and understanding as we target a 
controlled launch and scalability.

We will provide all of the necessary disclosure documents once a WOW loan facility has 
been assigned to you as a member.

Thank you again for your participation and support.

WOW Management


